
 

  

 

 

 
September 11, 2012 
 
Mike Tollis 
Wildlife, Lands and Environment Manager 
Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation 
Lutsel K’e, NT  
X0E 1A0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Tollis: 
 
RE: EIR 0607-001 Gahcho Kué Diamond Project – public hearing locations 
 
Thank you for your letter of August 31 in which the Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation 
requests that a portion of the public hearings for the Gahcho Kué Diamond Project 
be held in the community of Lutsel K’e.   
 
The Gahcho Kué Panel (Panel) met on September 7 to consider this request and 
agree that a hearing day in Lutsel K’e is warranted in order to hear directly from 
community members.   The Panel decided that an additional day of community 
hearings will be scheduled in Lutsel K’e on December 3, 2012.  
 
The Panel thanks the Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation for their interest in the Gahcho 
Kué Diamond Project and looks forward to the hearing in the community of Lutsel 
K’e.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by phone or email. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(original signed by) 
Chuck Hubert 
Gahcho Kué Panel Manager 
867 766-7052 
chubert@reviewboard.ca 
 


